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Human Resources - Sue E Wadley, Personnel Director 

 

 2018 Health Insurance Renewal and Open Enrollment if underway for full-time eligible 

employees with the City of Groveport.  Currently holding Open Enrollment meetings and one on 

one meetings to assist employees with enrollment in the 2016 benefits. 

 Our employee health/wellness/safety fair was a success.  The evaluations completed by 

employees are very favorable and HR hopes to hold another next year.   

 Assisting Recreation in the recruiting process of a new Sports/Fitness Manager.  Also, assisting 

Senior Transportation with filling their vacant driving position. 

 Continuing to evaluate and implement HR processes to better serve our employees/customers. 

 

 

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me regarding any Human Resources 

needs or issues. 

Thank you, 

Sue 


